

23RD NAVAJO NATION COUNCIL OFFICE OF THE SPEAKER

HONORABLE LORENZO C. BATES SPEAKER, 23RD NAVAJO NATION COUNCIL

MEMORANDUM

T0:

Naabik'iyátí' Committee Members

FROM:

LoRenzo Bates, Speaker 23rd Navajo Nation Council

DATE:

July 3, 2017

SUBJECT:

Naabik'iyátí' Committee Meeting Time Change - July 6, 2017

This memorandum serves to inform all members of the Naabik'iyátí' Committee of a time change for the next Naabik'iyátí' Committee meeting on July 6, 2017. The meeting is now scheduled to begin at 1:00 p.m. at the Department of Diné Education in Window Rock.

The time change is to allow members of the Navajo Nation Council to attend the funeral service for former Delegate Peterson B. Yazzie, which is scheduled for Thursday, July 6, 2017 at 10:00 a.m. at the Sacred Heart Cathedral in Gallup, New Mexico.

If you have any questions, please contact Chief of Staff Pete Ken Atcitty with the Office of the Speaker at (928) 871-7160.